
 

From: Joe Wong  

Sent: Sunday, February 23, 2025 9:29 PM 

To: Mayor & Councillors; Clerks Public 

Subject: Baha’i Proposal Feb 25 meeting project 22 262723 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from a source outside the City of Markham. DO NOT CLICK on any 
links or attachments, or reply unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
 

Dear Mayor Scarpitti and City Councillors, 
 

I am reaching out to voice my concerns about the Bahá’í project and the significant negative impact it will have on 
our environment and community. 

 
The development threatens local wildlife habitats, disrupting the natural balance that makes our area unique. 
Additionally, the expansion—including a large venue—comes with a severe parking shortfall of 325 spaces. This 
will create traffic congestion, overflow parking in residential streets, and an overall strain on our neighborhood’s 
infrastructure. These changes go against the principles of responsible urban planning and a strong, connected 
community. 

 
I urge you to take these concerns seriously and stand with us in protecting our environment and neighborhood 
from this disruptive project. Your support in preserving the character and livability of our community would be 
greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

J Wong 
Sent from my iPhone 
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